
To whom it may concern.  As a brooktrails resident I find it extremely disturbing that funding for the Mendocino fire 

safe council may be slashed this year by 75%. We need all hands on deck to keep us safe up here.  Reducing funding 

make a risky and unsafe situation even more dangerous.  Please keep this program funded.  We need people working 

to keep the community safe and prepared for wildfire. 

 

Brett Leonard 

 


